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I am not in favor of temporary shelters in our Parks. It's my understanding that adequate land is
available without using park land. I've been a Wilkes City Park volunteer for the past two years.
With all the newly constructed and much needed apartment buildings, condos, and townhomes on
the east side of the city our Parks are more important than ever. They're backyards to many. 
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